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COVID-19 underwriting guidance 
 

The State Department has issued an unprecedented Level 3: Reconsider 
Travel advisory at a worldwide level. A "Reconsider travel abroad due to the 
global impact of COVID-19," statement has recently been added to the 
Department's website. 
As COVID-19 cases increase within the U.S. and around the world, Legal & 
General America is issuing the following underwriting guidance on new and 
pending applications, effective immediately: 

• A Good Health Statement will be required with all new or pending 
applications. 

• At present, we will postpone consideration of all submissions on 
applicants who have planned future travel outside of the U.S. 

• Applicants recently returning from international travel will have their 
application postponed until 30 days following their return. 

  

For any underwriting questions regarding this announcement, please 
contact your underwriting manager.  

 

COVID-19 Information 
Going forward, you can access up-to-date information regarding COVID-19 
on our response page under the Advisor tab of our website: 
lgamerica.com/advisor/covid-19 
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